TED D'SULLIVAN

SIE WALNUT STREET BUILDING
KANSAS CITY, MO.

HARRISON DIDZ

January 18, 1939.

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director of Physical Education, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you very much for your letter of January 12th, informing me as to where I can secure proper shoes for foot correction.

I sincerely appreciated the treatment you gave me on the train following your game with Oklahoma.

I am following the prescribed exercices that you gave me for foot correction, and I am certain that they will improve my condition within a short period of time.

I trust that your team will hit a winning stride, and with kindest personal regards and best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

ulliyah.

TO'S:FF